
 

 

NEWS & ANNOUNCEMENTS 

August 5, 2020 

 

 

KSHSAA STUCO FALL REGIONAL CONFERENCES 

Due to the COVID-19 pandemic, all eight in-person regional conferences have been CANCELED for the weeks of 

September 21 and 28.  Virtual/live offerings are currently in development to be offered on the following dates: 

 Thursday, September 24  Monday, September 28 

 Friday, September 25   Tuesday, September 29 

Once virtual plans are finalized, schools and STUCO advisors will be notified and provided registration details. 

 

NETWORKING & STAYING INFORMED 

How is your STUCO implementing health guidelines for activities/events during the COVID-19 Pandemic?  Any new 

activity/event ideas due to COVID?  Please join the KSHSAA STUCO Google Group at 

https://groups.google.com/forum/#!forum/kshsaa-stuco/join and join in this conversation or start one of your own. 
 

Also, be sure to check out the new, KS STUCO Swap Shop Website at 

https://sites.google.com/view/stucoswapshop/home and submit any great annual and/or new COVID-changed ideas 

your school may have.  This Swap Shop site was created by this year's Junior Counselors and was launched in July 2020 

in remembrance of STUCO Workshop along with several other online resources that you can access on the KSHSAA 

STUCO Webpage at http://www.kshsaa.org/Public/StuCo/Main.cfm.  Enjoy, and share already . . . Ha! 
 

 

 KS STUCO ONLINE MERCHANDISE STORE 

 Need a little something to give your student council officers or members?  Want some KS STUCO 

 merch for yourself?  Looking for officer and advisor resource books?  Be sure you and your  

 students check out all the great items available in the NEW online KS STUCO Merchandise Store  

 at https://kshsaapublications.square.site/stuco-merchandise. 

 
 

ADVISOR WORKSHOP 

The KSHSAA Student Council Advisor Workshop, “Out of Quarantine with 20/20 Vision” is 

slated for two different dates and locations this year:  Wednesday, November 11 in Topeka 

at the KSHSAA Office and Tuesday, November 17 at Derby North Middle School.  The 

workshop is designed for ALL HIGH & MIDDLE SCHOOL STUCO ADVISORS regardless of the 

number of years he/she has served.  The workshop will focus on networking and sharing 

ideas with advisors from across the state to broaden perspectives and enable all advisors to 

be the best they can be.  Additional info and registration details will be shared with schools 

and student council advisors in October. 

 

WAY TO REP KS! 

It was so exciting to see many of you participate virtually in the NFHS National Student Leadership 

Summit (July 20-22) and the National Student Council Conference (July 22-24).  Kansas students 

and advisors definitely rose up and led with nearly 30 participants in the NSLS and over 75 

involved in the National STUCO Conference. 
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